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EXECUTIVE: SESSION

Thursday, Octobar 10, 1975

United Statas Senats,
Select Committea to Study Governmental
Oparations With Respact to
Intelligence Activities,
Washington, D. C.

The Committes mat, pursuant to notice, at 11:25% o'clock
a.m. in Room 407, The Canitol, thea Honorsbhle Richard Schweiker
presiding.

Prassnt: Senator Schwaiker (presiding) .,

Also present: Fredarick Baron and Rhett Dawson, Profes-

sionral Staff Mambers.
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EROQCEEDINGS

Senator Schweiker. Would.you'raise your right hand?

Mhone (Azes 2027 3446000

DO you solemnly swear that the testimony you are about to
give 1s the truth, thu whola truth, and nothing but the truth,
8o halp you God?

Mr. Tweedy. I do.

Senator Schwaiker. 1t has besan nice meating you.

Mr. Tweedy. Thank you very much.

{(Wheraupon, Senator Schweiker loft'thQ hearing room.}

(Discussion off the record.)

Mr. Barown. Mr. Tweedy, you have just recsivad the oath
from Sanator Schwelkar; who has now luft ths room, and you arw

undar no obligatior to continue to tastify in his absanca, but
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.obviously the Committes would appraclate it qgreatly if you
3Eiwou1d continue to testify.

Ars you willing to continue to testify in the Senator's
absence?

Mr. Tweedy. T pl&n to testify fully.

Mr. Baror.. You are willing to tustify to tha truth as hor*
as you can do it?

Mr, "weedy. I will indeed.

Ar. Baron. Are you aware that vou have the riaht to
counsgel?

Mr. Tweedy.

Mr. Baron. You ars appearing here voluntarily without
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:'quostions at any point if you wish to conault with counsal? -

counsel?
Mr. Twaady. I am.

Mr. Baron. Are you also awara that you may cease answsring

.

Mr. Tweedy. I am.
Mr, Baron. Finally, are you aware that all of your Consti-

tutional rights are intact, including your Fifth Amandmant

'Vriqhta to remain silaent?

Mr. Tweady. I am,
Mr. Baron. All right, then.

Lat us proceed to reviaw a set of docurments which ware not

[ available to us in your first examiration. The attempt here

" today is not to go over a lot of old ground that we covered

in your first examination but to focus our concerus on a few

© main evants in the allsged story of an assassination plot

- against Lumumba, and to rofresh your recollection by review of

these documents.

Lut me introduce as Fxhibit 1 a cablas from Allen Nulles
to the Leopoldville Sta+tion, marked for Robart Guthman on
October 26th, 1960,

(The document refarrecd
to was marked Tweady
‘Rxhibit No. 1 for

identification.)
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TESTIMONY OF BRONSON TWEEDY

Mr. Baron. We discussed this cable {n your pravious
appearanca, did we not?

Mr. Tweedy. August 26th,

May I correct the datea? It is August 26th,

Mr. Baron. Certainly.

Mr. Tweedy., It is rathar important.

Mr. Baron. It is August 26th,

Hr.ATweody. Yes, we did indaed discuss it the last time.

Mr. Baron. After you took another look at this cable

* this morning bafore we went on ths record, you made a remark to
" the sffect that this cable was 2 source of authority as far as

i YOU were concerned at the timae.

Is that your imprussion now?
Mr. Twaedy. Yes.

Let me just add to tha+ a bit. Tha cable per se I did no+

" ! remeambar, but it is Perfectly obvious the cable is tha authorie.,

..When I first talked to Mr. Bissell about this, he certainly

implied the only reason ths subjact was being raised is because
it had been of rational policy lavel concern. I do not thirt

it could be more clear-cut than that. This was basically, this

" was the formal exprassion of that bv tte Diractor himself.

I canuot remember which came first, did I ssa this cahle
first, or did 1 talk to Mr. nissall first. | suspaect that 1

talked to Mr. Bissell first. It must hava been ahsolutely i:v
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same tims period.

This marely confirmed what I think I probably heard from

Bissell first.
Mr. Baron. In this discussion with Mr. Bissell, you are
i reforring to the subject of getting access to Lumumba for the
| purpose of assassination.
Mr. Tweedy. I think it probably came up in the sanse that
..tho thrust 6f the Amearican position was that there was no
4solution in the Congo without the fall from powar of Mr. Lumumba,
‘:and no mesasure should be overlooked to achiave this'-- constitu-
tional. ravolutionary and indusd, axecutive action, if you want
to call it that.

Mr. Baron. Meaning assassination?
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Mr. Twsedy. Yas.

But none of theswe possibla measures were uxcluded, and the
main point was that avarybody aqreead that Lumumba,haé to qo or
wo wWore in for very serious trouble in the Congo.

Mr. RBaron. You were refurrina ; moment ago in discussiuq
this cable from Alles Dullaes to the fgct that when you first
discussed the possihility ¢f assasginuting Lumumha a8 one means
of removirg him from power with Richard Bissaell, Bissall rafarrel
to this cablas.
| Mr. Tweedy. No, I wouldl hava sadn this cables whan it went
out. I am afraid you caennot pin me down on this, becauss I

Canl0t remembaer the saquence of svents. It would have hean a
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perfeactly natural follow-up to my discussion with Bissell. It

is conceivable that this want out bafore I talked to Bissall,

ENone [ Ar s I0T) 3444008

do not exclude that, but the two ware totally in tandem.

Mr. Baron. Having taken a look at all of the documants
that ws are about to introduca into the record today, beforeas
we bagin taking your testimony on the racord, are you ‘able to
Pinpoint with any more precision your initi{al discussion with
Mr. Bissell of the prospact of asgassinating Lumumba?

Mr. Tweaedy. Pinpoint {t in terms of time?

Mr. BDaron. Yas. |

Twaedy . No,'not in terms of time. I can only assums -
Mr. Barorn. It would have takan place shoftly hefore this

Allan Dulles cable?
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Mr. Tweedy. FEithzr shortly baforw, or shortly aftar,
bacause the next seriss of cablas obviously qet the show, as
it ware, on thé road.

May 1 comment just generally on thosa cables as a gqroup?
Thers are ro surprises in them as far as I am concarnsd, in
terms of dutail. Much of i%, even to this dav, 1 still do not
remember.

Onw aspect emerqes very clearly for ma, that wa werg vepr:
caraful ahout examining this on ths possibilities of doira
arything against Lumumba. nasically, this whols nariod was
Series of wexchangas with the filald whe weres seakina, as vou

sae from that cable traffic, various mmasurss that might nar
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or achieve the goal, including, indded assassination, but not ,

by any means limitad to-that, that we were in troubls findinq
f means which appeared secure, particularly maans which kept the
" u.s. hand hidden. It is thes to and from; and the atmosphere
2 of it which is vary familiar to me; the details of it, much of
:1t avan on reading them, is rather unfamiliar to me. I found
f no surprises in it.
. Mr. Baron. Having refreshsd your recollection by reviewiaa
|
!!thesa cables, can you add any grasater specificity to the record
about thes substance of your conversations with Richard Biasell
on the possibility of assassinating Lumumba?

Mr., Twasdy. T thiank what wa used'to do, as 1 remamber i*,

whar it came to the technical axchangs with *he Station on one
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asget varsus anothar, the possible sacurity weakness of this
man versus the possible strengths of another, Bissall left this
largely to me. I do not maean to sav that we did not from time
to time reoview it. He did not debate with me on whether
”.{Egizgzzg}was somebody who was worth dealing with or not, bhecause

+he had Delqiarn connections, fof wxample.

Mr, Haron. You ara savina he woulrd have 12t the Onmratio::!
datails %o you?

Mr. Tweasdv. The oparaticnal details of trvina ¢o come un
with some s80lution tha* lookud as 1f {t made senss, and had &
promise of success. I do uot rzcall that we would digcuss this

type of a cable in Adetail. As you can Ses, he ralsased quita

TOP SECRET




; a number of them, because he wanted to remain familiar with

tham,

Mone [ Aras 2077 344-8000

(Discussion off the record.)

Mr. Baron. Back on tha record cn thia subject.

Mr. Tweedy. No, I do not have any further recollection of
i datailed discussions with Bissell on this. On the other hand,
:;it was perfeactly clear that he remalned actively intareat;d in
~dt. 1 am sure that he was tﬁa one that had the idea of Justin
© O'Dounell, for sxampla, I think ha undoubtadly came up with

that idea. As you recall, I had forgotten untirely that Justin

“0'Dornall had ever played & role in this, I am sure when he

fixed on O'Donnell the possibility t7 casirt the Tie of Jtatice
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. he must have discussed this with him. 1 cen almost say I
remember it, but hardly.

Mr. Baron. Do you have any racollection of what Bissell

faaid to you in the series of discussions on the prospect of
assasginating Lumumba about the lavel at which the exploration
of this prospuctbhad ba=r. authorized?

Mr. Tweedy. No. That is the aspect I was never clear on
eXCapt that it was parfaectly clear %0 me that he was quite
corfide..t that this was -~ T am now talving about the elimination
of Lumumba by whatevdar means. [ am ro%t talking necessarily
about assassipnation: I want to ba auite cl:war on that.

1 was quitsz clear in‘my mind that the policy levals of

Washington wuare agreed that Lumumba must qo. [ cannot go anv
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further than that. I cannot say, for example, that Bissell

said I think as an Agency we should consider assassination on

this or that this had baen discussed with the policy levels
of govarument. I do not know, and it was naever madas claar to
Me.nor:does this cable make clear, but it was parfectly clear

that Mr. Dulles felt quite quiat in his mind about discussing

: any of these aspucts with the State Department or the Ambassador.

Mr. Baron. Off tha record.
(Whereupon, a brief racess was taken.)
Mr. Baron.. We are back on the racord now.

When we stopped, wa ware discussing your account of your

1 Mwetinas with Richard Bisssll where the subject of assassinating

Lumumha had arisen among other maans that had been considered
in disposing of Lumumba, Did Richard Bissell evar indicate

directly or indirectly to you that he had the authority of the

{ President of the United States for moving forward with an

: operation which might include assassinatinq Lumumba?

Mr. Tweady. Let me make it quite clear, he certainly
sever mantioned the President at all,

Mr. Baron. 1y nama?

Mr. Tweady. By pema, or avan by anv indication. 1t was‘
maerely my impression reinforced, cartainly, eithar befors or
after, of this cabla of Allan Dulles that this was a nolicy

lavael decision, but the axtart to which the FExacutiva had

i assassination discussed with him at all, I cannot comment on.
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It is perfactly obvious that tha Agency felt that it had

the support of tha. Executivae in afforts to aliminate Lumumba.

It was at laast my impression throughout this whole period that
i€ {t avar came down to the point where somebody said, I think
we can do it, and wa dacided upon the means, that someone would
| have said, well, bafore we do, obviously thare has to be final

approval. I would not have known whare the final approval

' would have come from. I would not expect that my corresporidence
i

© with the Chief of Station in Laopoldville would result in the

It
!lassaasination of Mr., Lumumba without furthar refasranca.

Mr. Baron. You were under the imprmssion that whatevaer

8teps you Were involved in toward wliminating Lumumba, as you

"
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Lput it, were fully authorized at the highest lavel of the
‘jqovernment?

Mr. Tweedy. Yeus, I was.

Mr. Baron. That would include the Prasidsnt?

Mr. Tweedy. T do not really th;nk 1 can answer that
gquestiorn, ﬁr. Baron. Wher someborly at my lavel, fairly serior
though it was, rsceives clear-cut assurances that thas policy
leval wants somethina dose, it is varyv difficul+ for hiﬁ {o
judge whether the Prasident p=r se has hean in coentact with the
Agenrcy or that he has done this through his “atioral Securitv
Advisor, the Saératary of Stats, or who=mver. Thara could be
1,0 way that T cculd judge tha*,

I think {% would be quite mislz2ading if I ware to try to
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read into it either then or now.

Mr. Baron. !_dhatwor imprassion you had of the axtent of
the authority for the steps that you ware taking to eliminate
Lumumba was derived from your conversations with Richard
Bissaell?

Mr. Tweedy. And thes cable.

Mr. Baron. And the cabla by Allen Dulles.

Mr. Tweedy. Which marely indicated to me that the Aqencv

A\
wag confident that it had i{ts policy guidance and was thus

! acting accordingly.

Mr. Raron. Between this cable on Aunust 24th which
Allan Dulles dispatched to tha Congo and tha cahle we will now
merk Exhibit 2, which is a cable from yocurself to Leopoldvilla
on Septembar 19th, marked Fyes Only, Guthman from .Jadwin--

{The document refarred
to was marked Tweedy
Exhibit No. 2 for

identification.)
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Mr. Baron. Were thare any other meetings that you recall

batween yoursaelf and Richard Bissell where he asked you to

move bayond the exploratory stage to the implementation staqe
" in assassinating Lumumba?

Mr. Tweedy. I do not know at all. 1 just 4o not raecall
tﬁat ever occurred.

Mr. Baron. Let us turn, then, to this cable.

This cable indicates --

Mr. Tweedy. This is the one on the 19th?

Mr. Baron. Yes.

(Discussion off the racord.)

Mr. Baron. Dack on thu record.

-
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This caﬁle bagins with your indicatior to tha Chisf of
Statioun that someone was procesding shortly to th§ Congo who
~would annousnice himgelf as Sid from Paris,
First of all, to backtrack, Guthman, in this cabla, is
the Chief of Station, is that right?
Mr. Twwaedy. Corract.
fr. Baros. Who we agread would hs rafaerred to as the
Crhiaf of Sta*tion or by hin alias, Hedqmena, ard Jadwin is --
r. Tweedy. My pseudonym.
Mr. Baron. Did you have a first Aane ir the pseudonvm?
Twa2dy. Thomas K.
Raro::. Who was Sid from Paris?

Twasdy. T was trving to think. The idantitv is sid
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Brown. Sid Brown s & name means nothing to ms.

Mr. Baron. If I represent to you that we have had tastimosy
from §T§E§§;63?¥ii;gjthqt this identity stood for himself, does
that refresh your recolléction?

Mr. Twoody. It would not surprise me. It was my assumption
that it probably was, but I could not reacall, so I find -- in
other words, your explanation, I think, is what I would havae

expectead..

Mr. Baron. Do you have any indepandent recollection of

Ll

K dispatchiansgdngy Goﬁﬁlieﬁion a_misaidn to tha Congo?

Mr. Tweedy. I have thae most unclsar recollection that 1

. M\ : - r'i"'"
- discussed with Mr. Bissell Sidney Gott1li=H's qgoina +o tha
e—— :
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: CoSqo. I have no recollections of any convarsations T had
14 :with Mr.'§§3§zééé§h&ﬁsalf, although T am quite convinced I had
' them.
1425 In other wordé,it is inconceivable ¢ mg that he would have
1 gona to the Coudo without seeing me. 1 cannot recall gha
8ubstanc=-of our discussions, althouqh'l assume, and I {maqgi:-
Mr. Bissall must have shared in this, we discussed what it was
all alout, the oparational nrecblams involved, so that he, in
turn, could b2 somawhat sensibls abou* what his own supportin:
fule 4nn tnis mignt ba.
Whan T say this, it is a r.asciabhle assumption but it is

aot direct rz=collectior.

Mr. Baron. /DOas this cable indicate to you that you did

'TOP SECRET
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dicpatch=§E§§§?§Coctrfib‘t63the Congo on a highly sensitive
mission?

Mr. Twaedy. It does indesd.

Whan you say I dispatched him, I would say it would be

more accurate to say that Mr. Bissell and I dispatched him. I

| am sure the authority for him going would have come from he

- rather than ma, but we arranged tha details.

Mr. Baron. Your comment aboug‘tho fact that the authority

" would have flowed from Mr. Bissell directy is borne out, is it

'¥ not, by Mr. Bissell's initials on thls cable?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes, axactly.

Mr. Baron. Was that a fairly unusual practice, to have
Loth the DDP and the Chief of the Africa Division sign a
cabla?

Mr. Tweedy. Quite common. Throughout thse organization

' on matters of aither particular sensitivity or so important that

the DDP wishaed to be constantly infqrmod about correspondence
on & subjuct, the Chief of the Division would originats arnd
send out cables and have it actually siqgned off by the DOP.
That was (quite a common practice in the Agency.

Mr. Baron. Do you have a racollection, havinag s;en this
docummrt, of the fact that you set up a spacial charnel using
the YQOPROP sensitivity indicator?

Mr. Tweady. I did not recall ;ﬁpnop, but I rucall special

channels.
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Mr, Baron. This would have restricted all traffic from
yoursalf to Chiaf of Station, is that correct?
r Mr, Twaedy. Yas. My Deputy would also have access to it
;1n my absance.

[ Mr. Baron. That would be Glen Fields?

Tweedy. Yas.
Mr. Baron. Would Richard Bissell have access to {t?
Mr. Tweady. Indesd he would.

Mr. Baron. Allen Dulles also?

G Mr. Twasdy. Certainly {f he wantea, absolutely.
j
l
2 ~up in this cable?

Mr. Baron. Why was a snecial communications channsl set

a rauy

Mr. Tweedy. Because of tha sensitivity of the subject.

wamD

This, again, was a fraquunt procedure in the Agency on sensitive
1 fmattcrs. If one was abcut to mount a sunsitive operation, cre
~of the first thinqgs normaliv dorne was €0 set up specilal
communications procedures so the dissemination of the messagses

could be restricted to what was raquirad.

Mr., Baron. In this case, the aspeciallv sensitive subiec* t~
which you were restricting corununjcations accuss was the elimi-
watiorn of Lumumba by ong mseans or auother?

Mr. Tweedy. That is corruct,

4r. Baron. Wha* was the assianmant thaes{Sidney Gottlizhy

was to axplain to the Chief of Sta*icn when he arrived in the

Coayo?
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Mr. Twaedy. That, I do not recall. 1 can only assume
- -‘A ' AR e s

Sidney Gcttliub‘would have discussaed with the Chief of
P

e -
. -

} Station instruments which TSD might have which could ba of

' assistance in an assassination attempt. 1 assumed he discussud
-his inventory, whatavar it miqht be, and the two presumnably weare
:;trying to come to some conclusions as to what might have the

. bast chance or the most practical chanca of baing used.

g; This is my ‘assumption. I think in this early stage, that
|| M

. would have been the purpose of the exercisa.

~

. e i

Mr. Baron. Let mu reprasent to you tha testinony °f~94”“ﬁzj
ﬁigngfsﬁzdbout two conversations that he had at Headquarters
bafore ha undartook the mission to the Corngo 1 Swaprembar of
1960, '

First, when Dr: ;EZtliabilooPed 2%t this cable and some
subgsequent cables which we will discuss today, he said .these
cables applied to himsalf. He confirmed the fact that he took
a2 trip to the Congo and arrived on Sentember 26th as is indicated
by a subsuquent cabla, and left on October Sth, as is indinc;ed
by anothar cable.

AL N

Dr. ﬁgrtliebvsaid bufore he 12ft the Corce -- 1 en sorry,
before he left for the Congo -- he had e copvarsatior with you
er.d Glen Fields in which you instructed him +0 *take avlnthcl
material to *he Conge and give it %o tha Chiwf of Statiosn

with ilastructions to assassina%z2 Lumumba if it ware nnsgible

and to instruct the Chiz® of Station in the technical means by
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which this lethal material could be administered through

Lumumba's food or toothpaste or something that he would inqest.

- .

_Mr.(03£friﬁﬁjulso tastifiaed that in that.conversation‘you
' indicated to him that these instructions wure being given at

Richard Bissell's authority.

{(Discussion off the racord.)

i
‘| Did that convaersation taka place?
|
|

i Mr. Tweedy., His testimony doas not basically refreah my
il -

gimemory. Tha only aspect of it which I would find unrealistic is
| .

| that he had an instruction from ms to tell tha Chiaf of Station

" to use this material and Ao ahead and assansinate Lumumba, as
i€, {1 effact, that is all tha authoritv tha* was necessary.

To he frank, that doz=s no* make sansda. Tha rest of it is

wWARD & Pays

:>perfgct1§ feasible. T do not recall it in the detail, but I
. am not qoing to deny whatgszgésaid. T think his racollactior’
—..that I told him, in effuct, to go to ths Chief of Statlén anr
- gort of gat the show on thke road and use the poison and
assassinate Lumumba without any furthar ceremony is just not *h-
way it would have havpvened.
Mr. Raror.. Why is tha+?

“Mr. Tweady. For tha simple reason that under nc circums*e:c v

CWatmamg o

would that instruction have besn given by ms without refarcence

to high=sr authority up through the chein of commard.

]

“My. Daror. When ycu say refarence to hicher authority,

what do you mean?
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Tweedy. My highar authority in the first instance
Mr. Bissell.

= 2

Mr. Baron. (Or, Gottlighjdid testify --

Mr. Twaedy. I understand.
Mr. Darom. =-- that you refarred in your conversation with

hin to the fact that you had authority from Mr, Bisssll for the

]

| ass?gnmunt you were giving to_éSttlﬁebg

Mr. Tweedy. The only thing that Mr.jcaeerieglwou1d dlsaqres

on is that thare would be no furthar raference, which his

statament impliaes from Lesopoldville bafore thay took any action
on this mattar, in other words, take tha final action on this
"+ matter, and that was navar a matter, to ths hast of my recollsc-

! tion, that was aver delegated by Mr. Bissell. In other words,

WARD B *auUL

i Mr. Bissell never said, look, you have the picture, go ahead

and do it in your own good time without any further reference
f to me or anybody else, nor is the tenor of this correspondence
Iaa I read it that way at all.

Mr. Baron. Do you recall if Mr. Bissell ever want as far
as telling you that ié an opportuniﬁy arose to carry off the
assassination of Lumumba in a situztion whsera it would bhe
practically impoésible to confirm, that there was authority
for procezding with the assassina*ién with Headquartars, that
the Chief of Stationr would be, uadar those circumstances,
authorized to procead to assassinage Lumumbe?

Mr. Tweedv, No, I do not.
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Mr. Baron. Do you have a racollection about that one way

‘or the othaer?

Mr. Tweedy. I do not racall that he ever put it to ma
:jthis way.

Mr. Baron. Let us then break down your statement about this
s e et : ’

meating with {Dr. éqﬁtrfibsinto componant parts.

You agree now, having heard Dr. Gottlieb's, testimony, tha*

L {t is true that you had asked{Dr. Gottliabito go

to the Congo?

+

Mr. Tweady. Indeed, as I assumad I had, yes.

Caen 24

Mr. Baron. It is also truas that you knaw that r: Gottlie -

~

was to cerry a lethal mataerial to the Chiaf of Station in th:

Congo?

Mr. Twaedy. TIf he says so, T do not disaqreas with him.

wakD & FAUL

1 do not frarkly recall thet at this noint, but ! Am nerfactlyv
wadded tO accept what hue says.

Mr. Baron. Assuming, for the momant, that you would have
required the Chisf of Station to check back with leadquartars
before he carrisd out an assassination mission, would it be
trus that vou assigned 6?7_522?T§:5}the task of instructina
the Chisf of Station to assassinete Lumumha on that basis?

Mr. Tweady. (ggj:g;:?f}gﬂlwas tﬁa ﬁuad of the Tachnical
Saervices Divisiorn, or whatever it was called in those days.

“r. Baron. Let me jump in for a momant.

At this point, for about a yaarvr and a half, ha was the

Sclence Advisor to Mr. Bissell, and he moved to Tachnical
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a raue

wARD

“GotE

thereaftar.

Mr. Tweedy. The way you put it to me was tﬁat I instructed:-

ITal3to amsassinate Lumumba. The answar to that {s, 1 am

v

| sure I nevar instructedvﬁotxliapito zssasainate Lumumba. This

is the way you put {t to me.

Mr. Baron. Lat ma correct that.

*

What I muant to say waa, would you have asked 3§otti£gb§

to convay the instruction to the Chief of Station that he wes

to assassinats Lumumba if hae found a way to do it and if he

confirmed it with ileadquarters?’
Mrl. Twaedy. My answer %0 that is almost certainly not.

Tha*t would have beer. covsrsd in other corraespondunce, which T

|

think {'s demonstrated by thase cables, to tha Chiaf of Station

direct |from ms with authority of Mr. Dissell. I would not have

used, neither would tr. Bissell, Mr.{GG%¥I'igt%as ths channel

for thils instruction.

Mr. Barou. . Cottii-tjhas also testifisd that, aside

from carryina the materials %o the Chi=f of Sta*ion and
instructing in their use and givina him an instructior about «
missim; to &sszassir#-e Lumumba, %hi* he had one further rola
iz, the Conge: he wzs tn ssrvs as a twechnical advisor to *he
Chisf of Stetion on the feasihility of usian these biolcriceal
substdiices to carrv 2ff.ths opa

nut it, ‘gottlishjwes to stay dowr. there fov




of the operational plan that ths Chief of Station might come

up with.

Mr. Tweedy. This seems quite reasonable to ne. Presumahly !

5 with his technical knowledgs of the nature of these materials
ha would be in a position to either commant on or advise the

;-Chiof of St;tion as ha attemptad to put togathar some kind of
] oparation. That makas good sensa to me.

Hea would require, basically, a technical aavisbr.

Mr. Baron.- Drj:gg@gf!gp=alao testified that the materials
Fha took with him were of a falrly short 1life. Thelr toxicity
}?would wane within a matter of waeks.

Given that bit of information to rafresh your recollactic:,

wARD A PAL

' dows that make it more likely that (GOt€liéhjwas there, to aid
the Chief of Station in actually carrying off thea administration

| of these drugs, zs opposed to qiving him qeneral instructiors

16" in the use of such lethal suhstancas?

Mr. Twaedv. I do not know really that T can commant on
thet. [If tha materials wonld deteriorate fast, the use of *r=—,
if possible, I would stress the la*ter, would necwsssarily have
‘to he wexpsditied, but the overwhzlming concern of Headquarters
and the fisld, aqain, demonstratad in this corruspondance was
our concer.a tha+ this thing conld ba done at all, that it be
done right, s=curely, aud tha+ th= U.S5., hand should bhe
concealed.

v

1f this ware a¢ odds with the life of thasa matarials,
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think that would have just been too bad. But I think it is

parfectly clear that we would not have expedited anything at

f the risk of doing it unprofessionally.

Mr. Baron. At the point’thaﬁiggggfléétleft for th§ Conrgo
f aftar talking with you, would he have been énpowerad to convey
i to the Chiaef of Station that an assassination of Lumumba could
" ba carried off {f he could meet the criteria you just laid out,
| concealment of tha U.S. hand and uss of these matarials befors
i their potency waned?

Mr. Tweedy. My answer to that would be he wonld be In o
position to do anything morw with the Chiaf of Station if the?
reached that point in planning, that as of the last time hwu

. was at lleadquarters that thare would probably bs an anproval
~ from Washington.
Mr. Baror. You would axpect, then, the Chief of Station
'}would the bsen expected to reconfirm with Headquartars thes
fact that ha had a go-ahead?

Mr. Tweedy. It would nsvsr have occurrad to me otharwisa.

“Mr. nar§n. 1t would ba your testimony that, although you
do not specifically recall wvour conzersa*ion with ﬁr.?ﬁggsiijil

P

you would have made that clear toDr. Coéfff;g?w

ST Lt AN

Ar, Tweady. I would have thouaht so, yas, bu* T could net

commei:t any furthar.

st Qe 8 F

My . Baror. The reascn for tha+t is you do not recall ths

ai0h

conversation?
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wWARD & PAUL

.

Not only thats_DtT’GothTiS?yas as familiar

a8 I was with (a) the sensitivity of thia particular project
- and what was involved and tha way that the Agency did its

" business, which was things of this kind were not dealt with on

‘ésort of an offhand basis.

Mr. Dawson. What is offhand?

4

Mr. Tweady. The fact that the fiaeld and ﬁ?ffdfégffﬁﬁrwere .

+ glven somathing in the nature of a blank check as to how thay
! would go about it and when, without furthar reference to

" Headquarters.

Mr. Dawson. If we are to tie this to tha cables, then,

" i{s there somathing in the cables predatinq~ﬂ6€t1¥;b‘aLvisif to-

Nl i

© i the Congo which would lead you to belimve that it had previousl:

_beel. authorized by some words in thosa cahles?

Mr, Tweady. What, Mr. Dawson, had previously bean

=:authorizad?

Mr. Dawsen. The authorization of the assassination ef for+,
the slimination of Lumumba.

Mr., Tweady. Only in the most generzl terms. o oparetio:.
had bLeen put forward by the fiald. In our bHusiness, thasas
thirqs were done by opera*tional plarnning, at which ooint one
came up with an opsration that was aqreed upon by tha Station
and by Headquartars, ard this, then, would have heer sither
implemz=nted or not, according to the sav-s0 -from leadquarters.

“r. Dawson. That kind of opsraticnal planning is
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after Mx.«Gotﬁfieb,arriv i ’ .
. {56 &h as in the Congo, {s that corract?

Mr. Tweedy. This, in affect, is that (Indicating). You
E;can tull by the Chief of Station, thare is no furthar
::rafct.nca to Mr. Gottliasb, as I.racall;

Mr. Baron. In this cable traffic?

ﬁr. Tweedy. In this cable traffic, was looking at all
| sorts of ways and means of elim;nating Luﬁumba, not restricted
, to assassination, which coiqcid;a exacfiy with my recollaction
.. of the: pariod betwsen when the subject was first broached to the

Station and that rathar indafinable period whean, in effect, it

}was all ovaer, which, I sunposse, basically is the disanpeara:-e

of Lumumba.

A Fave

I think all of this traffic supports my contantion tha¢

- am

under the instructions he was given, the Chief of Statjon in
! Leopoldville set about exploring all alleys and found none
‘crystal clear. There were problems with all of them. Some
looksd mora promising than others. Individuals who might be
used obviously lookad more premising than others. Some were
discusssd and discarded. We coﬁmented on some. And so it
war.t.
My . Beron. I think that we should proceed in a moment
0 go through thess cahles with a closs eye, ons by one.
Ope further poink in(hr,,fpfiiﬁﬁﬁié}testimony, to bs ‘fair
to him, he said he was under tha imprassion that it was agenerel

Aguncy procedure that in a mission like this one the Chief ¢!
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1 | station probably would check bhack with Headquarters, that any

2 L prudent Chiaf of Station would check back to raconfirm his

i

authorityto go ahead with an assassination opmration, but;Dr.
T

QOttlTo&jsaid in his conversation with you he was not told

1 .

_ that ha should coﬁvoy to the Chief of Station the requiremant
;'that ha should check back with Hesadquartaers before he proceeded
i+ with the assassination of Lumumba.
Mr. Twesady. I cannot comment on his statements, bacause

I cannot recall what I said to him, It certainly is perfectlv :
IconCsLVabl. to me that I could have had this conversation with

him and not mantioned this, tha* this would he covered in all

the basic corraspondences that I was having with ths Chief of

Station.

~AARD & PAaUL

Mr. Haron. So then i*¢ is possible -- or is i+ nrobable
o ('

" that in vour instructiorns tb‘§idney Gottliebkahout his mission

to ths Congo vou might nct have explicitly mentiored tha

requirement that ths Chief of Station returrn to Headquarters

to reconfirm Fis authority to mova ahead with %hws assassinatio..
Mr., Twe=zdy. It ig, I sunpose, pessible. 1 am not qgoinn

to say it is no% pessible. I am mer=ly savint tha* that is

.ot the way we did business, d4rnd on the whala, Sidnev Costliah

would be as familiar wi*h that as I would -- nerheps not es -

femiliar with i%, bzcaufe hes was on the techrical side whevr= |1

was ci. th: opsrational sids and used tc thin chain 0f commarnst

thina eand the ralationship hutwean the Diviginrn and Station
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Chiefs in the field, to a greater extent than{Dr. Gottl{eh;woul-.

The last thing I am doing is impugning his veracity ard
his teséimony .
Mr. Daron. When you say it is not th; way wa do business,
you meant to say it was your understanding in geaneral Agency
* practice that the Chief of Station in a situation like this
| would be axpected to chack back with Headquarters?
Mr., Tweedy. When a Chiaf of Station was given the authority
éto carry out something entirely on his own initiative, that
‘ was man quite clesar -- I'm not talking about this case, I mcan
gaunurally -- this was made quifa clear,

Mr. Baroi.. When you were talking about the fact that

waRmO 8 PAUL

"this was rot thu way that we qgenerelly did buainess,"” you wer-

wot referring to the fact that vou would have made it ahsolut«!-

explicit irn any conversation with“ﬁ}?ﬁ@y’ﬂpt&fiE@ﬁor anyhody

lika him who was undertaking a sangsitive misgsion that the Chic®
of Station would be axpected to chack back?

Mr, T™aesdy. If I had not mantion«d this tdéﬁiﬂnﬁ; daﬁ}fiiz

eand he said I did not, 1 am perfactly prenarad to balieve hin,
it would be because it nevar occurrzd to me thet the Chief of

Station would act in any other wav. That is it.

Waskingiers, 1

My.. Dawson. Nf courss, Mr. !Hedqgeman also tastifiad thet

it never would have occured to him to have carried this out

N Stieer SOE

withouvt having checkzd back, ar?! he did so, of ccurse: the

cahles will show that verv clearlv, What we ara trving to fc-us
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Prone [Azss 202) 3446000

on is exactly what Mr. Got€liebYconvayed to Mr. Hedgeman,
which, of course, you could not testify to.

Mr . TVeédy. I could not.

Mr. Daron. Or what you said to him.

Mr. Tweedy. I think it is quite possible that I did not

i say to’'Mr. gottff?b, §}§Z,£or Heaven's sake, do not have the

. Chief of Station go off assassinating this fellow without
.Qrofcrrinq back to Headquarters. It would never hava occurred

"t me to do that. It would have bean, in my view, superfluous.

Mr. Dawson. You ars, of course, aware that Mr. illadqarar

f’was aware of this practics in the Agency?

Mr. Tweady. Cartainly.

Mr. Dawson. You had suan that happan. He had only hean

Station Chief for a short time; in spita of that, he was still

'aware of Agency practice? -

Mr. Twaedy. T think that it would be parfectly true‘to
say that any clandestine services officar who had reach=d a
cartain saniority in fimeld exnerience whe*her he was Chiaf »n*
Station or not, he would have sucked this in with his mothar's
milk. We ware, if I may say so, a very disciplined oraaniza*in-
in thaet reagard.

iy, Dawsou. Spe=cifically as to Mr. ﬁ¢dqeman, that woul?
apply to him also?

Mr. Tweedy. It wonld indeed.

Mr. Baror. LLu* us proce=z2d then to a documant wWs will nmaort
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Exhibit 3, which is a cable from Bronson Twaeedy to the Chief
of Station for hia oyes only on September 22, 1960.
{The document referred
to was marked Twocdy
Exhibit No. 3 for

{identification.)
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Mr. Tweedy. This ia mostly discussion of GEHD,

Mr. Baron. The man you referred to was at this time an

Prone (Ases 2027) 344 4000

agant that was in contact with the Chief of Station?

Mr. Tweedy. I remamber him very well. I could not possibly
remembar his namae. I remember him vary well; I met him later.

Mr. Baron. Ila provad to be a highly effactive agant for
the Station?

Mr. Tweedy. ia was a very good intaellinqence aqgent, an
excullent intalliqence agent, for the simnle reason that he
was able to make contact with groups and madia in the Congo
which was very difficult for non-Africans to reach. 'le was, for
¢ yuar or two, a firsc-class intellinqence source baslc;lly:
4Ot an action source, but ean intslliamace sourcs.

Mr. Barcr. When you read thwe sentunce tharAis at tha
beginning of paragraph B on ths first page where {t says:
"Concur this possibility worth watching, but if decidaed subport.
for &grnnp objectives. Reliave essential such be provided
through third rationral charnal with PRPRIME role complatelv
concealed.”

Wha* ara you referring %o tharve?

Mr., Twsedy. I am 0% sura; [ ¢do no* ranmanber.

recall what thz incoming cable said.

. |

AW ‘

am obviously seying isLCHoHETGHE
wife who was, at least had

uunloyﬁih I *hink wha*t I was saying i8, i¢ ws wanted O

TOP SECRET.




O 2 A

» 0

w'm"m""'-. o ."r .m’ g E"“ AR

Sthotrof-fal directly in an assassination attempt, that I would

not dismiss it out of hapd.

Phone (Arse 207} 5446000

Mr. Baron. You would be concerned about its ‘security?

Mr. Tweedy. Absolutely.

Mr. Baron. You then would say the phrasas "io‘;PROP objec~
tives® would refer to an assassination attempt?

Mr. Tweedy. Yas.

Mr. Baren. That the assassination, discussion of an

assassination attempt, was being-restricted to the '??)PROP

: channal?
1
"r. Tweedy. Yes.
Mr. Baron. On the last paqge of this document --

Mr. Tweedy. Tha only thing tha*% worries me about this

wARD & PAUL

-+ conclusion of mine is this, the more I read it, 2-B 19 anothar

- paragraph, which may not have had anything to do withfjwhotq..ﬁcj

,at all and I do not fael, at least I cannot recollect, why

any lsaks would almost certainly have included theiiﬁmiﬂi.
04

if L_L011OFT¢ were involved in this. Thus, ! am inclined to
o

Pr—

feel T am talking ahout somebody else and nottggbptvagﬁu}

Mr. Baron. I will represent %n vnu {in o*her cable traffic,
I believe, which we will review as we oroésed hera, thera was
discussion of the usa of ano"“. - - .

Mr, Tweady. This was nrobahlv the case. 1 A6 not thinv

‘K!
this refers to[if 106 B hera I do not think refasrs to

' ?hnrq%ﬁ I cannot recall =--
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Mr. Baron. Who?

.»L H
;.‘ EQPROP objeactives would stil]l refer to sxploring possibilit{ius

% to an assassination attempt?
Mr. Twewdy. Yas,.

Mr. Baron. This may refer to exploring it witp:a

| diffurent agant?

Mr. Tweedy. Yas.
Mr. Baron. On ths last page, paragraph 3, it talls the
, Chief of Station: "Not intended you conatrue abovs comment.s
‘ as basically negative. You and colleagua undsrstand wa cannot
read over your shoulder as you plan and asness opnortunitias.
Our primary concearn must be‘conceGIMcnt PRAPRIMFE roles unless

outstanding opportunity emerges which makes calculated risk

WARPD & PAISL

first class bet. Ready entertain any serious proposals you
make based our high rugard hoth your professional judaments.”
What are you referring to in that paraqraph? What messaqe
are you convaying to the Chiuf of Station?
Mr. Twesady. Well, I think if you read the cahle you will
notice that we have found difficulty with a numbar of his
prorosals. These were exvloratorv nronosals. I wanted --

Mr. Baron. For carryinag off an assassination mission?

L Washe tenr |

Mr. Tweedy. You kuep coming off wi+h an assaasination
misaiv: as i{f this was always just around thae corner. t‘What I

am saying is, we are in a period hare quite commor ir our

AIC ey Sereer, S0

business of very intansive onerational plarning and axploratio:..
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All sorts of things were coming up from the field. I had

‘ commanted on it hare: in the and, I s8ay, do not be discourage

Mhone (Aree 202] 3444000

ﬁ becauss you do not see the p;obaﬁla channal wa will usa, I

assume the colleague was S{d"Gottlieb, because I guess he was
i still theras.

Mr. Baron. The first time he had not arrived, but you had
alrsady cabled that his arrival was imminent?

Mr, Tweedy. I assums that that is the colleaque. 1 do

. hot think he would have talkad to anybody else oan it. That is

all it means.

It is, if you like, a techniqua of management.

Mr. Baron. Moving on to a document that we will mark

WARD & PAUL

- Exhibit 4, the naxt cable, is from Allen W. Dulles of Septuamber
‘ 24, 1960 and your PAsudonym is also listed as one of the senders
of the cablae to the Chiaf of Station.
(The document refarred
to was marked Tweedy
" Exhibit No. 4 for

tdantification.)
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Mr. Baron. In this cable, in the firat paragraph, {t says:

"We wish give avery poasihla support in eliminating Lumumba

e {Ares 207) 344-4000

'from any poasibility resuming govarnmental poasition or {f ha fall=x
" in Leop" -- meaning Leopoldville -- "setting himself in Stanley-
lville or ulsewhare "

First, for the record, any time your psaudonym "Jadwin" or
5 YOur name "Tweady"™ appears in the upper lafthand cornar of a
;cablo or your signature appears on the hottom, you dispatched
 that cable? Is that not riqht?

-1 am referrina gunarally to the cable traffic.

Mr. Tweedy. What {t maans {a thias. 1t could maan severe!

thinas, but I parsonally dictated the cahle and diapatchad i+

without further referunce, or for some reason ! constructe? *+he

wARD & FauL

kY
_cable and had it released by a highar authority, either Mr.

-iaissull or Mr. Dulles. Although thosms were not the only alter-
natives, if my name was on it, I was connected with it in one
. form or anothar.
I would quess that 1 dictated the cabla and that “r. Dulles --
and I do not have any idea.how this cama about -- Mr, Dulles
warnted to Sse it, and Mr. Hissall sugqustad that {t a0 out
from Mr. Dulles and myself, T just do not kuoy. .What this
means is, Dullas and Tweewdy wares totally awares of *ha cahlas.
Mr. Baron. Peturaina than to the suntence [ citad ‘rom
the cable where wou aind Dulles were talvinn ahcut givine evers

possible guppor+ in eliminati.a lLumumba, what messane --
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Mr. Tweedy. "Eliminating Lumumba from any possibility
tesuming governmental position."” This, if I may say 80, ravarts
? to the oriqinal 1nntrudtion from Mr. Dulles which was that t+he
U.S. position was that Mr. Lumumba must he reamoved from a
i poaition of authority in thae Congo and that auaaaoidgtion was
not by any means the only way by which thia might be accomplished.

This, I think, merely reiterates that (¢ is not a -~ being

Sy
| a {9PROP cablae does not refer Bpecifically to assassination,

Mr. Baron. Would thia cable, in using the phrase "elimfina-
§ ting Lumumbae” in this contuxt contemplata angassination as
at lsast ons of the possible means that miqth+ be 1ysed?

Mr. Twaedy. I am afraid {f T mZy say 80 you are puttiana

WARD & PAUL

words i my mouth. This isg axactly what (¢t says. Ha hasg two
Me8sagas now from Mr. NDulles. The first one, [ think, was
“ perfectly clear. Sincw then he has had magsaaes from Mr,

Dulles’ subordinates liks myseff. This meralv makes it clear
egain that Headquartwers wishes to "give uvery possible support
in elimiiating Lumumba from any possibility resuming qovernmen<c®
Position” and ! canrot S&y more than thet, and T think to say
that this strusscs asscssi.ction wonl- bz quits uptrue., Rut the
Chizf of Stetion in Leopeliville was alrsady undsr instructios
to be considering this as o0:um of the possibilit}=s.

Mr. Baroa. Assassijic*jion?

Mr. Twesdy, This doss ot chanas +-at .

Ar. Raro,,. [ think thet is fine.
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The interesting aspect of that sentence for me is the

TYest of the sentence where it makes it clear that not only is

there a concern about Lumumba being able to resume hia position

! in Leopoldville, but anywhare else, and it would seam that

!
f;assaasination would at least have to be one of very feaw means

that could insure that fact that Lumumba would not resume a

'position of powar anywheras.

Mr. Twesdy. I do not think I can éommeng any furthar.

Mr. Baron. Lat us introduce as Exhibit S a cable

: dispatched from the Chiaf of Station on Sentember 27th, 1960

for your uyes only, and this cable baqins with a refarance to

£DT T Gotelish™
&-ﬁ-ﬂy——-ﬁ_—d

It says he was contacted 26 Septunbar. “Wa on same wavm

‘ length." Thern it continues, "Hence baliuvae most rapid actior

consistent with security {ndicated."”

The next paragranh says, "Rasis 2 ¢alkg considaring
possibilitimg:” -- thure follows a lis£ of possibilities from
A to G and paragraph } on th: hottom of paqge ? says, "Plan
pProceed ou basis prioritius as listad ahove, unlass instructas

to countrar..,"”

(The Qocumen* refarrad
to was marked Twaedy
Fxhihit No. s ‘or

ldan*i€icatiorn.)
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Mr. Daron. Does that indicate to you that on the list of .

priorities, priority A would have been considered by the Chief

of Station to be his top priority?

Mr. Tweudy. Can you read, by tha way, paragraph 2: “"Basis

! : . o
| 2 talks considering possibilities” of dilpatchinq[§§58§?8q1ei
—

to Stanlaeyville and taking rafuge -- that would be refuge, would

it not? .
04
r. Baron. Yes. ‘Roculll:fhctrof-i]from Stanlayville™ --
Mr. Tweedy. =-- "and have him take refuge with Dig
* ! Brother" --
Mr. Baron. =-- "Would thus act as inside man to brush un
datails to razor edgs. Also would provide 1nfo on food and

agricultural problem. Guthman recallinq[i Suotlo fezto leop .

When Dr..Gottliebllooked at this cable, he testified that

WARD & PAau..

this cable indicated that he arrived in the Congo on the 26th
| of September. He had two talks with the Chief of Station whare
* they discussed various operational possibilities of gettina rid
of Lumumba. The lettar A represented their ton priority pla:n.
Would' you agree with the* interpretatior of thae cable®
Mr. Twaady. I would think so.
Mr. Baror. WYWould you ~--
Mr. Tweedy. When he says: "Pldan orocued on basis prin: -
itias as listed above” this aaain is no* what he was qoina *c
do at the conclusion of this without furthar refareance cavr:

out arn assdassiiation. MNe says, what we swe i{s|fi:h
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| best answer to our problem.

Mr. Baron. Does he not indicate in this cable though
that he would procesd to implement these plana unless he ware

instructed to the contrary? 1In othar words, this very cable

2

i might constitute his requast for a confirmation.

Mr. Tweedy. I disagree. I think these various possibili-

. ties B8til)l need furthar exploration is what he was suggestina

, to uoadqunrt.rs he concentrate onthat.is the best possible use

:Of[g}hotl qrﬁﬂon this including further opsrational intelligence

on the situation which might lmsad to an aqreemant that we would
use this man, and thean all théaq othars, hut it does not-in anv
sense, as far as | am concerned, it is no* {n anv sense *the
Chief of Statioi saying, if A looks terribly aood I shall just
go ahead and finish the job without furthur referencs. XNot at
all.

Mr. ﬁuron. 1 do not understand how you.can read the phras-

*ualess instructed to the contrary” in that way.

Mr. Tweedy. Becauss thure are other possibilities here.

1 am sorry, bhut I am ofraid lookina at it fiftesn years later --
in the subject tha* you are andaqed in, T thirk you would loaok
at it entirely differantly than ! would, working on a Adav-+o-ree
matter with the Chief of Station. There is absolutelv nothin

this cables which says that thay have %hs answer tc

o
Does peraqgrapk A indicate that fLChoriolfffel woul -
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! éntourage?

" to think how this was.

take rafuge with Dig Brother, meaning move into Lumumba‘'s

Mr. Twaady. I think probably this would be -- I am trying

. 0b
Was this possibly w?

Mr. Baron. I do not know the operationi&l details.

Mr. Tweedy. He Aid have some access to QEEEEEB';-;HESG?T

which was the reason we wares 80 interested.

Mr. Baron. Would you assume that this cable is suggesting

Leonoldville so that he might
tnto {Limumba s entouraqs?

Mr. TwWagady. Ahsolutely.

Mr. Baron. Whare it says he "would thus act as gyﬁida mcn;
to brush up details to razor edge,” would you assume that rufars
to exploring the means by which Lumumba might be poisonad?

Mr. Tweedy. I think that is quite a possibility. I eanuot
specifically say yss. I suspect he was our best potential source
for operational intelliqence, if you like, on this.

Then h= says "Also would provide info on food and aaricni-
tural problems."” I have a vaque recollection at this point the!
h= was raporting rather importantly on aspacts of food and
aqricul*ure which was a major nolitical factor within tha Co:an
the:. | cannot put it any more clearly tharn ¢hat.

Ithink it is that this woul? ba a bvoroduct of this, thet

we woull agat more good renorting on the subiject.
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Mr. Baron. You would resad that sentance literally instead
of an oblique refarence to getting access ¢o Lumumba's food hy
which hs might be poisoned?

Mr. Twaedy. I would read 1t‘much more literally than that.

Mr. Baron. Let us turn then to Exhiblit 6, which is a

cable from the Chief of Station on September 30th to Jadwin,

| which is yourself --

(The document rafarred
to was marked Tweady
Exhibit No. 6 for

idaentification.)
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Mr. Baron. =-- in which the Chief of Station says: "No

really airtight op possible with assets now available. Must

Prone (Ases 707) 3446000

choose batwesn cancelling op or accepting calculated risks
@ of varylng degrees.”

:}bcst assat available. View necessity act
immadiately, if -at all, urge uaadqungtars authorize axploratorvy
conversations to determine 1if P hotrof{fe}willing take role as
active agent or cut-out éhls op.”

First, would you read the sentence or the phrasa “"view

K necessity act immediately, Lif at all” %o rafer to tha fact

that at this point{%ottliob had informed tha Chia‘ of Station
N

that ths l=thal matzrial was of a limiterd 1ifa?

Mr. Tweedy. 1 cannot rwmally comﬁunt on that. That is

wARD & TAauUr

curtainly a pcrfectiy reasonable explanation for that remar¥,
~ but as 1 do not know axactly whsre Lumumba sat On that particu-

lar moment when this cable was sent, it might have somathina
to do with his availahility or aomathine elas, 1 just do not
Know .

Certeinlty onr first point 13 a »ossibility. 1+ squall-
makes clmer, of course, thet al thouak
i an onzretioaal inﬁ¢lliqen¢4 suppors rele, he at +this »noint
he! navar heen cut in on plans. Of coursas, Chief of Station

13 no* %iow whethur h= woull hHe willira *c no a'ona with th::

The Chisf of Stario.. h=r= i3 ropsidaricae
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approach tot@'ch'o't'r'o'r-?} first on a hypothetical basis --
H

Tweedy. Yas. DLI

Baron. It is clear here, is it not, thntlg);chotr:o:fi:gi

viewed as a potential assassination asset?

one | Asee 202) $44-4000

Tweady. Indeed.

Baron. Let us introduce as Exhibit 7 a cable on 30

(The document raeferred
to was marked Twaedy
Fxhihit No. 7 for

fdant*{*ication.)

’
2
«
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Mr. Baron. Prasumably, {¢ is responding to the cable that
wa just looked at, and in this cabdle, Glen Fields says, "vou

Q%
| are. authorized have exploratory talks Vith[guhotrOQF%!to

!'assasa his attitude toward poasible active agent or cut-out

role.”

Would you assume that Glen ‘Fields consulted You before

“ Sendinag this authorization to the Chief of Station?

:f Mr. Tweady. Not necessarily. I might have been out of

f town that day. As You will notice, all he says i{s, “You.are

: authorizw! have exploratory talks® cand "Aqree with you initial
discussions should ba on hypothetical basis.” And, of

Course, at that poiut, we woulAd exXpact a raport from the fielc

. O how {t want. He was taking {t one Step further. He miaht

waARD a Fau,

- 1ot have cleared tha* with me {f I ware away. He might also
- have parhaps cleared it with Mr. nissell.
Mr. Barou. As your Deputy, i+ woul& have been parfectlv
. Proper in your evas for Glen Fields to h&ve issued this cabla
without consulting you?

Ir. Tweedy. Certainly. It is quite 70ssible, too, tha+
he evei, told Mr, “1ssall whia* he was dlarnina %0 do. I cainot
tell vou specifically. This is all *Fa* *his cahles authorir.s.
I find it antirsly wishin his daleqated rasponsibilitias.

Mr. Raroa. Would it hava bear. standard srocsdura for
Glen *ields, in vour e¢bsence, to maution to Aichard Nissell .

fact that such authorization to bz sunt to *he Chiaf of Statio.:
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on an exceptional and sensitive mission like this one?
Mr. Tweedy. Would you say that again?

Mr. Baron. Would it have besn standard procedure for

Prone (Ares 207) 3444000

" Flelds to chack with Rissall in your ahsence hafore he sent such
i a cable?

Mr. Tweady. No. Field's understanding of his authoritiaes
; and his relationships with thes DDP on such matters wera exactlw
" the same as mine. We would have sesn eye to aye with him.

If I had ;cnt the cabla, undoubtadly I would havae lat

Mr. Bissell know that I was plannina to carry this thing thet

much closar. The reason for that {s that wa wera qatting closa

to informing a third party tha* this was in the wind. fTharefc;..
bufore wa actually took this step, I think something like

this, a third party bainq|Eonosioaial

Mr. BDaron. As Exhibit 8, we will in*§OAUCQ a cable on

wARD & Faul

‘October 7th, 1967, from the Chiaf of Statin to Jadwin, which

is yourself.
(The donuman® raferre!
to was marked Tweaady
Exhib}t No. 39 for

idun+t{ficatior.)
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Mr. Baron. This cable bagins with fars :
gin are or?nco to Sidney]

3 — ‘ !
. Gottl{el) and hae! i ."Departad Leop for PBPRIME $|October, view

i expiration date his m@tarials. However, laft certain items of
k continuing usefulness. Guthman plans continue try implement
op."”
Do you have any independant recollection of racaiving
this cable? |
Mr. Tweedy. You know, it's tofribly hard when you see
' somathing that clearly occurred, and to me I read, it's
. terribly hard at this stage.to say, of course I remember. It all
reads porfoctly familiar to me now.. To say quite specifically
1 r«c#ll rccéivinq the cable will pafhana 90 a littla heyond

my memory.

wARD & PauL

Mr. Baron. DBased upon having read this cable at that
time, which you assums you did, is that corruct?

Mr. Tweedy. Absolutelvy,

Mr. Baron. You would have known tha;‘gfﬁ;jifaazzzzggihaﬂ
laft the Congo on QOctober Sth and that the Cﬁicf of Station

Plarned to continue to try to implemuant tre opsration.

Mr. Twesdy. Which msans that he would continue his

axploratory onerational work to see if he could come to some

RYPeY

solutiorn.

Ar. Beron. You wounld read thet santance still to apnly

A10 a8 L

to an exploratory phase, a phasa in whirh the Chief 0f Static:

was explorving the feasibility of assassinating Lumumba as
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i opposaed to moving to implementing?

Mr. Tweedy. Absolutely. Under no circumstances anything
.olae.

Mr. Dawson. Based upon this Exhibit and the pravious one
" then, Mr. Tweedy, is it your opinion that in this case no agent
'fwal aever asked to assassinate Lumumba?

' Mr. Tweedy. Yes, indeed. That also coincides with my
bast recollection which is not all that damn good. It {is

paerfactly obvious '-or.'wau never requested to

/

assassinate Lumumba, arnd I have no recollection of anybody
having besn asked to do this.
Mr. Dawson. Whether *hws discussion was hypothetical, es

L ]
outliied! in the pruvious wxhibit.

wamD A TauL

Mr. Tweedy. Yes.

oY

Mr. Dawson. Why is it obhvious that[ifuiﬁﬁﬁ%ﬁsiwns rever

askad 0 assassinete Lumumba in light of the santence in this

cable that reads, "Althouqgh did not pick up ball,” -- raferrin~
to the fact that|ichoticdieldid not necuassarily plck up the

bell 05 assassinating Lumumba in his conversation with thz Chi.o
0¢ Stetior, the Chief of Ste*tion nevarthelssg helievad "he
prepared ta¥e any role necessary within limits security acce
plish objective.” OL{
D0&s thet not ind}ca?e :hatiEz_ﬁ;hrncﬂq wits at least view-

a8 SOMeOl.e 'vhO was prepnared %o undertake ar assassination —:--

if he should bhe tasked with it?
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Mr. Tweedy. I did not say he was not. This at that time
™

is the Chiaf of Station's best assessmant of what thelSCROtro
reaction would be if tha thing was formally put to him so

bluntly that ha understood ontirely what it was all about.

{ do not recall, I do not beliave any of this residual traffic

indicates that it aver got so far that we Aid .that, and I thirk,

g E?
my own belief is it is a 50-50 proposition on whether|Echotrol

would agree to do it. I think probably in "limits security

accomplish objective” is probably the controlling factor.

! cannot really racall anymorsa.

"r. Dawson. Off tha record.
(Discussion off the racord.)
Mr. Haron. Back on the record.

This report on October 7th by the Chiaef of Station rufar

" back to the axploratory conversations that he mentioned he

wag --

Mr. Twaedy. Implied to by Fields.

Mr. Baron. -- authorized by Fields in thes pravious cabic
of th= 30th.

Mr. Tweedy. Riaht.

Mr. Baron. As Fxhibit 9, we will introduce a cable siane.’

B3
Tweedldy to the Chisf of Station in the YOPROP channal.

iTha documant refaerread
t0o wag marxsd Twaadv

Exhihi{* *o. 9 for
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wARD A *AUL

i)

Mr. Baron. It bagins, "Had good discussion your colleagus
7 October. Comments follow:" .
"A. Be ‘'assured did not expact féPROP"objoctiv.s

be reached in short pariod and understand current situation

. fully warranted return your colleague.”

And then it continues to discuss the fact that you wera

i considering dispatching a third country national opsrator and

Y a senior case officer from tha CIA who would "run this op and

7 outside agent full time under your direction.”

Dous this cable refer to tha fact that you debriefed

" Sidnay Gottlieb?

o e —

Mr. Tweady. 1 am sure it doas. That {s what it mus¢ ba,

Mr. Baron. The first paragraph i{s meant to indicats that

fftho Chief of Station should not feal that Headquarters would

be disappointed in the fact that ha did not pull off an

" asszssination mission in such a short period of tima?

Mr. Tweedy. I want to be careful to how I renly to that.
All 1 was saying to a vary profassional collesaque was ihat wQ
hed no illusicns about the fact that ¢ha slannina overation
of this would be vary difficult, at bas%t, and would take time

and thoroughly agree with the fact that prospects, immadiate

e
prospects, wera such that there was no alturpative for.§1dn13
P )

”s

JSiottlieb to raturn. That is all 1 was sayina,

But to say what I wags trving o exprmss to him was th:
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fact that we were not overly disappointed that Lumumba was not

assassinated at this point {s just not the lavel of intercourss

| that I had with a very professional Chi&f of Station. That is
Efall.
?i Mr., Baron. Doaes not the paragraph A h.ro'indicato that

|§ the objective of tha mimsion that was discussed in the YQPROP
f:channol was to assassinate Lumumba in view ;t in light of thae
Y fact that.G§€€ff£S'had gone to the Congo with matarials that

| wera only goinq‘to ba lathal for a short poriod of time? ,

Mr. Tweedy. That is what it says.

Mr. Baron. In othar words, what ! am trying to axnlore

" with you is your characterization of this entire staqe of *he

J ! operation as one of planning and exploration when we know that

WARD & PAUL

"ESZZTIQchook materials to thes Congo which would'only be lsthal
:for a short period of time'and presumably was prepared to move
" from sxploration to implamentation?

Mr. Twsedy. If, aé a result of the Station focusing on
the problum.for the first time, as a rasult of Haadquartars'
requast, they had come up with a plan that thev thouaht was
axceadingly solid and which Headquartars asproved, it i{s not
surpriging, perhaps, that we wanted the matarials thare to tav-
advantage 0f such, if you like, an unlikely avent. But this
would no% chanqe tha normal secjuencs of svents, which would b-
tha* the Station would axploras, keen Headguarters informed,

‘lwadquarters woul! comment, it would than be a cresendo of
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agrsement Or no agreement at all resulting from either a final"
request for approval or eithar approval or no approval. This
would not have changed.

Mr. Baron. . Because f§§€€i§§§:took lethal materials to
the Congo with him that had such a short period of lathality,
ware you not contemplating at that time that the operation
might wall move from gho exploration phass to the implamentation

e
phase just as soon as @?ﬁ;licb\and Hedgeman determined that it

was feasmible?

Mr. Tweedy. I think I would put it quite diffarently.
- » 1 think that I would say that we would have baeen remiss in not

" being in a4 position to uwxploit, if we rmached the point whare

J
2
<
[
«
]
13
«
3

Tiiwe all aqresed that.tha thing was possaibla.

If they had merely gone over and said we think was can o
z,lit, by why do you not send the stuff from Headaquarters, tha+
.f‘would have been sort of nonsensa, if you follow me.

Mr. Baron. You would have expected the Chief'of

Station to ceble back for confirmatiorn, bhut {+ was cartainly
within your contemplation at tha time ¢that when fEEEE;EE:went
to the Cénqo, when the Chief of Station cabled for cenfirme-
tion, you woul- probably give him a qgo ahea:' to assassinat=
Lumumba?

Mr., Tweedv, .1 did not say that at all.

HMr. Baros.. T{ the oparation wera feasible?

Mr. Twuedy. 7 did not say that at all. It would not have
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been my say-so. I do ﬁot know what the policy levels of my

Agency, who in turn would have beaan reaflacted in the policy

Prone (Aree 202) $44-6000

levels of the government, would have donm if it had come to the
point where somebody said, wa can do {t, do you want us to do
it.

Mr. Baron. You would have raeferrad that to Bissell?

Mr. Tweedy. Yes.

Mr. Baron. He would have raferred it?

Mr. Tweady. He would have refarrad it according to his
lights, That was not my business. lHe waas his own laval of
authority. He was as aware of his authority as I was at my
leval. I only assume tha* this would have besn discuased a+

the highest level, certainly at the Agency. 1 assume that the

wARD B FAUL

decision would have had to have bean made by Allen Dulles and
who else he wished to consult in Washinaqton.

These are nure assumotions on my part. {lnder no circum-
stances would I have givan the gqo aheas.

Mr. Dawson. That is interesting.

Mr. Baron. I just have one more qqu=stion on this lire.
I r:éli?c we are goinn very closaly over %his qround. We woul:l
not be deing it if it werern't important in trying to et you to
clarify for the record exactly what shade of msaning you wa:t
to attach here.

Would it bae falir %c say tha% wher vou dispatched

to the Corao you expected to hear back --
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Mr. Tweedy. I expected this would result in a dialogue
between the Station and ourselves as to what might be feasible.

Mr. Baron. Ygu ware hoping?

Mr. Tweedy. {53%€II;S?aoaiat1ng the Chiaf of Station in
H his explorations.

Mr., Baron. In view of the entire policy of the Agancy at
that time, as indicated in the cables of Dullas and the cablas
from yourself and Bissall to the Congo, you were hoping th&t
@Eand the Chief of Station would find a feasible means

of carrying out an acsassination mission and then inform you of

|
I that.

Mr. Twaedy. 1 am not going to commant on the hope. [ o

1 | not know what my frame of mind was on that.

The purposa of the exercise was to see whather this was
i

ﬂ possible. One thing was clear, that I was the instrumant of

[N

‘::;policy in carrying out the exploratjan which was entirely a

.professional matter. If the exploration had reached a point
where we felt that we could submit to higher authority a plan
which wa thought made some sanse, at that point highar authorit-
would have to take the ball anurd run with it and let us know
what they concluded.

Mr. Baron. DBy higher authority hare., vou mean any
authority highar than voursalf?
Mr, Twuady. It would start with me in my chain of commant.

! would not he concernad with the Matioral Securitv Advisor
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to the President or anybody else, 1 was perfectly clear in my
mind bacause of what had occurred and tha way that these mattars
had beaen broachad to the field by Mr. NDullwa, that the thing

was in the national arena and was just not in the Agency's
arana. |

What Mr., Dulles would have done and what he felt his
authorities wara from highar authority 1 canmnot tell ?ou.

Mr. Dawson. That would hava huen a2 mattar that would havas

betweaen Mr. Bisswll and Mr. Dulles, {n that corraect?

Mr. Tweedy. In the first instance, it would have basn
betwaan Mr. Dulles and ths outgide world, tha Fxacutivse.

Mr. Dawsorni. Tha chain of commans wonlsd hava haan, you
would have talked to Bissell, you woul?d not have beean expacts:
or would have asked what Mr. NDulles' view werg?

Mr. T™weady. Mind you, we wurue also an Agency that was
vury flexibla. am not saying “YMr. Niulles might not have talked
to ms about this, that was hacaus« Mr. fissell was not
immsdiatsly availeble, or somatrhian of ;hi§ kind,

Whet I am saving is at the working levzl, “ha oparatin:n.:
lev=l, the Divisionral and %h+ 3%etion lavel, we had come
with ¢ plan whick mads profassicnal s=nse to us which wae
sound asnouah so tha* we would nrusent it to our masters,
woull havs done 89 and tra resultact instruction %o the

would heve Jdavend=d on their rzaction as fav as was Cconc-=roa’

within the Aqancy. As far as “4r. Dulles was concernad, ! can: n
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In other words, tha degree to which he thought ha would
to refer furthar to Washington on, I have no idea.

Mr. Daron. It was your job to find a feasible way to carrv

E out an assasgsination; it was the job of Rissell and those above

him to decide whethar to go ahead, as far as you wera concernec?

Mr. Tweedy. As far as I was concernad, that is the way it

. sterted.

Mr. Dawson. You have no indepandent or specific recollac-

tion that you evar went to Mr. Bisaswll and maid, wa do not hevs

“ a shot at this, or wa do, and wa could do it this way., and kin

saying one thing or another? You hava 10 recolluction saither

' way?

4r. Twesdy. Mr. Bisssll read the sams traffic T did.

3
Mr. Dawson. I did not know that.

Mr. Twesdy. He read these cables., Whan I say he raad
¢evury single one of them word for word -- all I can say is has
had full access to thesa cables and anvthing he had rnot read o
had anv reason to bhclieve he had not read, T would have kent i
Ges.efeally briefad on the progress of tha planning. Maturell-,
he would have been interested. He wouldd not hava- followert it

. .
in detail,

Mr. Dawson, Would Mr. Milles have harl apy access to thes:

cebles?

Mr. Tweedy. ‘'lot routine=ly. T think ha would have axpuct:z.!
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Mr. Bissell to keep him orally informed on a thing like this.

. He did not want any more papar floating around in those days.,
:fnr. Dulles was in evan anothar building. Now, we were all down
-at the Reflacting Pool at that point, ware we not, and Mr.

1 Dulles was on E Street. It doasn't maka any difference. The

! .
| number of papers on this-ngkop thing would have been restricted

j to thes absolute minimum. 1@ do not think Mr. Dulles would havae
' axpadted to be bothered with ths operational details. What he
 would have expscted from Mr. Biassell wan progruss on planninag

: the alimination of Lumumba by whatever meannsn.

ur, Dawson. Was tha rountineg way that that {nformation
would have bean given to Mr. Nulles -- for ins+tanca, what I'm
thinking was, wers there ataff meatinqgs at which you attender
with Mr. Bissell in Mr., Dulles' prase.ace concerning what was
happening guanerally on a routine quarterly or weekly basis?

Mr. Tweedy. Mr. Bissell would have seen '"r. Dulles by a:nt
large asvery dav.

Mr. Sawsos. They would not review meetings on a weuwkly or
routinse besis?

Mr. Tweedv. He ha? his own staff mengting averv mornina,
Mr. Dulles did., These were attendad hy his Daputy Directors, of
which tr. Bissell was oOu=.

l'uscd to swe Mr. Bissz11 -- he had a staff meeating once
a week which a1l Chiefs of Divigion attendad. ‘tothing like

this would be discussad at those, I had my own private maatij:o:
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with him on these matters whenever it seemed neacessary by one

or the other of us.

Mr. Baron. Returninag to the cable of October 7th, 1960,

b .
. which you sant to the Chief of Station, the refarence to a

senlor case officer who might ba dispatched to the Congo, is that
2 refarence to ths fact that Bissell was considering dispatchina
Justin O'Donnall?

Mr. Tweedy. No other candidate, no other. I assume that

; is who it is.

Mr. Baron. '0'Donnell's account that he was askad by
Bisswell to go to the Congo to carry off the assassination of
Lumumba would fit hure?

Mr. Tweedy. Sure.

Mr. Baron. The third country national refarrsd to in this

: cable and in other cables as someone you are considering
- dispatching to the Congo to halp with the oparation, would that

" ba QJWIN or WIROGUR?

Mr. Twaedy. As I told you before, definitely not WDROGUF.
Frusumably this othur fellow, whose identity and what ha was is
Very, verv unclear go me .

Mr. Barow. The adent that was ruas by [y

Mr. Twzedy. Yas. This would have beer the man that would

worked with Justin 2'Donnell {f it hdad all hapoaned.

‘Ar. Baron. That was QJIJWIN. T will renrasent to vou that

QIJWIN was the agent who was guparvisad by Justin O'Donnell.

TOP SECRET




Mr. Tweedy. We read that that time, which is my only

recollection of it. That is the person I am surae.
Mr. Baron. Leat me correct mysalf here.

I will ruprassnt to you that QJWIN was the agant that

. , _ 03
| recruited by fATrol% Ivarland sent byto the Congo

I use by O'Donneil and perhaps by the Chief of Station.
Is that consistant with your recollection?
Mr. Tweely. No, it is not consistent with my recollectiosn.
It I8 certainly consistent with what I read the last time I saw
'you, which I have no reason to disnuta. T just cannot remamber
the blighter at all.
Mr. Baron. As Exhibit 10, let us introduce a ceble of

October 15th, 1960, which ia not sent in ths YOPROP channel.

wWARD & FAUL

Z -
s It is marked RIHATL)\? in the space whars sensitivity

indicators are usually placad.
{The document referred
to was mar¥ad Tweady
Fxhibit No. 10 for

identification.)
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Mr. Baron. This cable requests the views of the Chief vof

. Station on suggestions A, B and C for various covert operations.
- _o?
In paragraph C, there is a reference tOOAK.
Mr. Twoedy, we have received ths representation from the
i CIA that that was a cryptonym used to refar to Lumumba.
' Is that consistent with your intereptation of the cable?

Mr. Baron. It is indead.

Mr. Tweedy. This paragraph C says in part: “Only direct

" action we can now stand behind is to support {mmobolizing or

l 02 :
arroatinqu(, dmsirable as more definitive action might he.

# Any action taken would have to be antiraly Congolsse.”
Now, you signad this cahlwe, but it was 1.0t sant i{n the

special sensitivity channel tha* dealt with fGottliab's mission

wAmD B PAUL

to the Corng8?

Before we discuss this cable, let us also introduce irnte
the record as Fxhibit 11 anothar cable which you signed on
October 15, 1960 which was sent in the {E?ROP channel to the
Chiaf of Station.

(The documaent referred o
was marked Tweady FExhibi:

vo. 11 for idertiticetic:.)
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Mr. Baron. This contains the following language: "You

l

will note from cable through normal channel currently being

Y
r|trnnam1ttod“ then it continues “on YQPROP suggestions. You
| X

!
Il
'

will prgbably receive mores along thesa lines as stumbling
i blocﬁ;;roax represents increasingly apparent all studying
Congo situation closely and his disposition spontaneocusly
becomes number ona consideration.”

Mr. Tweod?. I think by that, I think it {s perfectly God-

| awful English.

Mr. Baron. The cable continues --
Mr. Twgedy. Obviously that means that everyone one talked
" to saild thare is no solution to the Corqgo as lonq as Lumumba

' 8tays in a position of powar or influence thera. That is what

WARD & PAUL

. that means.

Mr. Baron. The cable’'continues: "Raise above s0 you rot
;confused by any apparent duplication. This channel remains
.for specific purpose you discussed with cclleagua and also

renains highest priority."

Now, dous this pair of cables indicata that at this point

0O C 2000

despita the indication in the first cahle that we looksd a+t tha+

"direct action would be limitwed to entirely Congolase action”

_Woathunainn

the actual positio;n of yoursself and othars at Headquartars

St

involved in this onaration was that exploration of an assassinc-

tion mission remained tha highust priority for tha Chiaf of

A0 P ry) St

[ Station?
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Mr. Tweedy. I think that is accurate.

He had come to the end of the road, at least-temporarily

on the YQPROP aspect and for the time being we were in no
4 position to approve anything but:what was discussed in the

lye 072 .
bZ?ékmﬂb‘cablc. Nonetheless, as long as the threat to the Congo

6 || from Lumumba axisted, there remained a high priority to search
7 for means to take care of the ;gPROP planning aspects.
8 Mr. Baron. When the cable refers to the specific purpose

9 || you discussed with colleague -~

SR

Mr. Tweaedy. This is assassination with§63€€1I257:1 am

¢ Sure.

Mr., Baron. It then says: This purpose remains highaest

WAND & FAUL

,:'priority. Would that not indicate to the Chief of Station
':;that he should proceed to find a way that Lumumba could be
? assassinated?
Mr. Tweedy. What this would mean to the Chief of Station
' i was that he should retain exploration of possibls means 6!
" assassinating Lumumba as highest priority. Hae should continue
" to swsek mwans to do this, not to do it.
Mr. Baron. Again, you are maintainiag you have just made
yourself clear, as far as you wars concarnasd, you were still
“asking him to saxplore and not implamant a+ this point?
Mr. Tweedy. Ho*hing alss but..

D r., Baron. Who would havae had access o or received

410 Fual Stieed 5 F , Workington, 1D (. 2000)

o1 distributioa of the first cable we looked at which travelled in
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WARD & PAVL

410 Tt Sreed, & € Warvnuagron, D C. 20000

Mr, Tweedy., It wohld have basn restricted, but not as

restricted as the othar.

Mr. Barom. Would somebody at the Pmhassy conceivably
have been cut in on cable traffic in the channel that dealt with'
@‘23! operations?
Mr. Tweedy. Could be, .certainly. . Cog
Mr. Baron. "In other wordsm; the purpose of sending-a
. sscond cable on the same day which dealt with action against
Lumumba was what?

‘ Mr. Tweedy. The simple reason I think -- I say I think,

f bacause I cannot tell you so -- as I said a few minutes ago,

' obviously you'd come tamporarily to the and of the line on

It

[V

ﬂ YQPROP. Meoasures taken to shore upf;
Il

i|c°ngo,§aabutug would have served to support the general objactive,

!!of containing Lumumba by whatever means. It i{s all part of thae

_E;same purpose.

Oncu again refurring to6 tha original cable from Mr. NDullas
which said all means, in effect, anl I think the reason I'm
putting this in tha opean channel, the oren channel is still --

Mr. Baron. Simply tha ordinary channsl usad batween
yourself --

Mr, Twaeedy. Still 2 restrictad channel. RIBAT {s a
restrictad thing, in any event. This could have heean diséussed

with the Ambassador or the Embassy, if any aspact of 1t suened

TOP SECRET




appropriate by the Chief of Station.

Mr. Baron. Dy contrast, the Yéprzop cable would only have
been sesn by the Chief of Station?

Mr., Tweedy. Tha Embassy would not have bean shown this

cable anyway. Wa do not show the traffic to the Embassy; we
discussed it. O:{

Mr. Baron. It would havae been propr for th.[EE?LAT cablae
to be conveyed in some manner?

Mr. Tweedy. To bs discussed.

Mr. Baron. Between the Chief of Station and perhaps ths
Ambassador?

Mr. Tweedy. Discussed; only orally,

Mr. Baron. By contrast, tha gg?ROP cable clearly would

WARD & FAUL

have been restrictaed to the Chinf of Station?
Mr. Tweedy. I have no reason to bslieve that the YOPROP
business was discussed with the Ambassador, I do not

believe it was, although Mr. Dulles, in his original cabla, sain

: ! he could, if he wanted to.
Mr. Barom. Let us introduce a8 the final exhibit for
| the moment Exhibit 12, a cable of October 17, 1960 going to

D Jadwin from the Chief of Station.

. Watnangian 0 C. 20001

In this cable, the Chief of Station is rasponding to vour

'isuqqastiou that a senior casa officer might be dispatched to

?@PROP operation. He a2ys it {s an

410 F vt Strees,

' the Congo to handle the
¢

:'uxcellcnt idea., 1s that a fair interpraetation?
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Hx..Tvocdy. Yes.
{The document referred
to was marked Tweedy
Exhibit No. 12 for

identi{fication.)

H
N
.
4
]
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rone [Arse 202) 3446008

wARD & PAaulL

SEC

Mr. Baron. The Chief of Station then makes a suggestion
in the fourth paragraph for equipment that might be provided if

such a case officer ware to be sent. He :says, "If case officar

':aent, racommend lleadquarters pouch soonest high powarod.foroiqn

make rifle with ' telescopic sight and silencer. Hunting good

here when lights right. However as hunting rifles now forbidden.

i would keep rifle in office pending opening of hunting season.”

Would you take that to he & racommendation by the Chief

i of Station, if a case officer was sent to the Congo to concen-
LA
"7 trate on tha YQPROP opsration, he should ba provided with the

! kind of weapon that would he suited for a aniper shot at

Lumumba?
Mr., Tweedy. Yss. Not necessarily to be fired by the
case officer, obviously not, but at least used in the Opaeratio...

Mr. Baron. This reference to the hunting season can be

" taken as a reference obliquely to the fact that Lumumba was ir

UN custody and that there would not be, in affect, "open
season” o him until he showed his face outaide of UN custody.
Would that be a fair intwrpretation?

Mr. Tweady. I would not have interpretad it quits the
same way. | would have interpreted it this way, which was if
it, as a4 rasult of Illeadruartars suqgasestion tha* a rifle bs
providad to the Station, the Station would coms up with an
operational plan involvirg the use of the rifle which Headqua: *-zs

would approve, and that thus, {n effact, tha cparation was o:n

TOP SECRET




by a rifle,that would be the opening of the hunting season.

In othar words, the point whaere they knew how it could be used

| and Headquarters had approved its uss.

Prone (Ares 202) 5446000

Mr. Baron. I have one othar genaral quastion basfore wa

| take a break, and that is, returning go§§§aney GOtﬁIiOS?;»

il account of his conversation with Richard bBissall about -making

i pPreaparations for carrying off an assassination against an

& b African foreign leader if it ware roquirod,@Gottlicb»aaid in

9 , that context that he.had higher authority for such an oparation.

£ -
1. Gottlisb also said that he clearly interprated Bissel]l to mear

i that Bissuel)l had Presidential authority for such an operation’”

Did you havae any knowledga of such a conversation butwasen

——tert

Gottlisb 'and Bissell from any source?
. SR

-
2
<
-
.
-]
3
«
5

..

Mr. Tweedy. T do not recall that CGottlieb and [ svar
discussed highar authority and approval. 1 do not say *hat it

An v

did not occur. ££:55££g1£§ said that he had this impreasion
in talking to Bisswell, I cannot say no, but I cannot comment
on it furthear,.

Mr. Baror.. For the moment, we have no further questiorns

and we will take a brsak now and pick up caein h2forms the full

Committes and Exacutive Session this afturroon.

Weaatom e

Thank you very much for your patience in qgeing throuah *r-:y
documants one by ona. It has been extrzamaly helnful to us.

(Whereupor, at 1:40 p.m. the huarira concluded.)

A10 0 et Street N F
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EYES ONLY GUTHMAN FROM JADWIN

r
RYBAT YQFROP

N W

1. IDEN PKOCEEDING BRAZZAVILLE SHORT LY AND 51OUL.D AKRIVE

APPROX 27 SEPT. HE WILL MAKE HIS WAY LEOP SOONEST THEREAFTER .~ Ni

CALL YOU AT CFFICE ON ARRIVA!.. WILL ANNOUNCE HIMSELF AS “SID F i

"AR"S". BRIEF COVER DISCUSSION WILL THEN BE HE!LD IN WHICH "SID>

L artn 1A

SUGGESTS MZETING YOU AT OFFICE AND TOUGNILL v Esponn
A.QID SZTTING THE TIME. HOWEVER THE ACTUAL MEETING VIl TAKE 1L A
ONE HOUR EARIIER THAN TIME MENTIONED IN THIS CONVEDBS A TION AND N
FRONT MAIN ENTRANCE NEW STANLEY HOTEL. "SID" WILL CALRRY UNROLL}
COPY OF "PARIS MATCH" IN LEFT HAND.

¢. IT URGENT YOU SHOULD SEE IDEN SOONEST FOSSiBLE AFTER HE
PHONES YOU. HE WILL FULLY IDENTIFY HIMSELF ~ND EXPLAIN HIS A

MENT TO YOU. HOWEVER HIS ETA NOT FIRM AND YOU SHOUI.L NOT RE

CONCERNED BY SOME DELAY.

CONHBILOINMAT I NO O 1 Cryy
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3. ACKNOWLEDGE ABOVE SOONEST, WITH ANY REVISIONS YOU
AISH MAKE IN ABOVE PROCEDURES. CONTINUE USE il"C‘}JPP.OP INDICATOR
\LL.TRAFFIC THIS OP, WHICH YOU INSTRUCTED HOLD ENTIRELY TO

YOURSELF.

END OF MESSAGE
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AND TIIUS OUR TOMMENTS ALONG LINES B ABOVE.
S 7. REZ 2D. UNDXZSTAND STATION HAS HAD REAICHS GUES ;. 1.
Qﬁf@\m REPCRTING RELIABILITY AND WX MUST ASSUME 1*7:‘:%-‘.»,\~J
. CONNECTIONS COMMZIINTS AS AROV R,
. E. kx 2x. FROM TRACES HERE ASSUMZ SUATEGCT MAY A+ vaur )
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IFRCM ASCHAM AND JADWIN

RZ: LEOP 0002 (LN 17384)"

|, AZPRECIATE EXCELLENT REPORTING YOUR REFERFNC

» 4
. AND COMMENDF OO OIS HIS ALERT ROLE, wE wISH GIVE EVIAT
BOSIRLE SUPS0ST IN CLIMINATING LUMUMBA FROM AMY POSSIEILL Y
1
HUSUMING GOVEPNMENTAL POSITION OF F HE FAILS 31 LECP.

SETTING HIMSELF IN STANLEYVILLE OR ELSEWHERE.

WHILE FULLY AWNARE OF REFARIOUS PLOTTLNG GrAla,

i

CUINEA, UAR. TO RESTOREXE LUMUMBA, GREATLY DISTURBED AT

‘L MCROCZO AND PARTICULARLY TUNISIA AS MEMIE 2 .

SEFERANCE Y
CAls TOU 3UGULOT ANY ACTION WE CAXN PROMC..
HUACID OR TAKZ OTHYRWISE TO HELP DETACH THEM FROM LUMUMIA

€A ‘ AR .
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DISTURBED AT PUSSIBILITY THAT
CONTROL OF !i1S FORCES DUE POSSIBLE HIGHER PAY DEING OFFZREL
SOURCES HOSTILE TO U3 A5 SUGGESTED PARA 4 YOUR REFFRENCE.

1€ PAY SITUATION IM ORDER AND CAN ANYTHING FURTHER DE DONE

ABQUT

LASYT SENTENC = REFERENC
LLY ENDORSED BY AMDBAS_ADCUK,

AT YTCUR DISCRETION, SHAREZ THIS MELSACGE WITH
]
AMBASSADOR.
END CF MESSAGE
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IMOCONTACT § BALUBAS WD LD SAYS ANXIOUS

tLaseln fCr PROGGRAM |7 PROPER IN3STRUMENTS AVAJLABLE .
HECTOR GEORGES MASSIANGA RECEMTLY TOLD OUACID OFFI-.LH
SRNOVGCITHMAN HE IN CONTACT SMALL GROUP CNA TROCPS W0 YOULD
CANTITIPATE UF e L IvE FINANC:AL CNCOQURAGEMINT . GUTHMAN W TH |
FALe LA ARRANGED HAVE ODACID GFFHLES THIRGOUCE MASS I ANGA

THIS OULD B FUSHID THROGGGH ANSTHUR

(M TOLD HETTELHE M HE TN il AT
e sy G OF b URASAYCEY, inties
L 08 CORMILS510NERS, BOLJKANGO AND CAPTAINY, »«J/\CD@ LA
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